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Caxias do Sul, 11 of  May of 2022. 
 
 

 

DEUTSCHER GEHÖRLOSEN-SPORTVERBAND 

Jan Eichler, 

Deputy Chef de Mission 

 

In greeting you, I would like to thank you for your prestigious attention to informing you 

of the great sporting event, on a global scale, which we will host in Caxias do Sul, State of Rio 

Grande do Sul. 

 

The Caxias 2021 Organizing Committee signed a Host City commitment with the ICSD 

(International Committee of Sports for Deaf), to hold the 24th Caxias 2021 Summer Deaflympics 

from May 1st to 15th, 2022, based on the "equal treatment of all nations” and following the most 

respectable principles of dignity conservation. 

 

Therefore, we sincerely apologize for what happened with your Nation's Anthem, 

caused by a technical error without any cultural approach, by a very young contributor. We 

have already taken the necessary measures and advised the ceremonial company to give due 

attention to this matter. 

 

With the most prestigious votes of esteem and consideration, we thank you. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Richard Douglas Ewald 
CEO Comitê Organizador Caxias 2021 


